

Head teacher Mrs.C A Hill B.Ed. NPQH **Curral Road Rowley Regis** West Midlands. B65 9AN Tel: 0121 561 6884

Fax: 0121 561 6885

www.thewestminsterschool.co.uk

Ref: EB/HB 03 December 2015

Dear Parent/Carers/Guardians

Christmas card post-box

This year in the run up to Christmas we will be encouraging our pupils to send Christmas cards to one another using our Christmas post box which will be situated in the library. This will also encourage the children with their handwriting and reading skills. Two children will be chosen every week to deliver the Christmas cards to pupils.

Please ensure that if your child is bringing Christmas cards in for posting they are clearly labelled with the name of the child they are for so they can be easily distributed.

Yours faithfully

E Brewin Librarian























